
February 28, 2000

Ms. Janice Sandefur
Mississippi Chapter
National Association of Social Workers
Post Office Box 4228
Jackson, Mississippi 39296-4228

Re: Professional Social Work Month

Dear Ms. Sandefur:

Pursuant to your request, please find enclosed the proclamation recognizing March, 2000 
as Professional Social Work Month.  It was the Governor’s  pleasure to provide you with this 
proclamation.

If we may be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Jayne Buttross
General Counsel  
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